not in one particular Department, but under the joint guidance of all
members of social science and other departments who can contribute an

important viewpoint. It is important also that these studies should

make as careful an assessment as possible of the great fund of experi-

ence of Great Britain and certain other European countries and more
recently of the United States, in urban and rural housing and in related

matterse.




